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Call to Order: 7:05 pm 
 
President: Cynthia reported for Jane that the Board approved By-Laws and Standing Rules changes along with the 
next year’s budget. These will be sent out to members for review in April. 
 
Treasurer: Terri on the budget for next year, and reported the Board approval of a memorial gift to ANG National in 
memory of Peg Howland. 
 
Programs (1st VP): Cynthia reported on programs: tonight is the making of Fiber Artist Trading Cards; April is the 
installation of officers, catered by the Chapter, with a Poland stitching trip slide show by Cynthia. May Cynthia will 
show us how to make a project safe. We will go home with a finished project. The cost is $5.00 for instructions and 
foam core. In June Mary will present the Floral Ribbons project from the March 2009 NeedlePointers. Cost is $6 for 
instructions and supply list. July will be the painted canvas program called Larry the Turkey. Tonight is the last night 
to sign up for the canvas project. Tonight began the “Folding Ort Box” project from the Chapter Project Notebook, so 
far so good. 
 
Workshop: Cynthia reported that our consortium workshop will be July 10 & 11 after tonight the workshop will be 
opened up to the other consortium members. The project is called Purple Hearts by Toni Gerdes. 
 
Membership (2nd VP): Abbey reported that there are 19 members here tonight including one new member. Abbey 
announced that she is updating the roster and has address lists at the front table. She requested that members 
check the accuracy of the information. 
 
Abbey also reported for Julie that we need a new custodian of the Free box. Cynthia took a quick raise of hands to 
see if people want to continue the freebox. Most did and Janet volunteer to take care charge of the box. 
 
Hospitality: – Judy thanked Janet for the finger sandwiches and sweets and Madonna for the little cakes. In April will 
be the catered banquet and her last event. She asked for a volunteer to take over starting in May or we will not have 
any snacks at the meetings. 
 
Nominating Committee:  Susan presented the election results. 
 26 votes were cast with unanimous results of: 
 
 President: Vickie Makings 
 1st Vice President/Programs: Cynthia Land 
 Secretary: Luron Porter 
 
The Business Meeting was adjourned at: 7:26 pm 
 
Show & Tell (only Chapter Projects & Workshops listed):  
 
Member Name Project Name 
Mary Mahaffey FATC 
Mary Mahaffey FATC 
Vicki Shigley Golden Reminiscence 
Vicki Shigley Santa finished using Box class finish 
Caela Conn Tyler Phalicies Purse 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Mary Mahaffey, Secretary 
   


